

Temple Mill Primary School

Cliffe Road Strood Kent ME2 3NL

Head of School: Mrs L Lewis B.ED (Hons)

Telephone: (01634) 629079

Website: www.templemill-that.org.uk Email: office@templemill.medway.sch.uk

Friday 2nd February 2024

HOUSE CAPTAINS' HOLIDAY CHALLENGE!

Dear Children at Temple Mill School,

We House Captains have been working together to come up with our Holiday Challenge for you. This year we have decided that our Challenge should have an environmental theme as the children at Temple Mill are so passionate about looking after our world.

For this Holiday Challenge, over the half term holiday, we would like you to create something that promotes protecting the environment. We are keeping this very open ended so you can let your imaginations run wild but it is a big subject so we have broken it down into themes for the different phases in school:

Nursery and Reception: Our classroom and outdoor space – keeping things tidy, looking after resources, wildlife habitats.

Year 1 and Year 2: What can we do in school? Lights off, taps off, recycling, reducing waste in school. Taking care of our resources and outdoor spaces.

Year 3 and Year 4: Our local environment – protecting wildlife, air quality near schools, litter, recycling, looking after our river.

Year 5 and Year 6: Global protecting environments for nature, fair trade, responsible shopping and travel, reducing waste

Here are some suggestions for what you might like to make:

- Poster
- Leaflet
- Comic Strip
- Poem or story
- Quiz or puzzle
- Mini-movie
- > 3-D model

Entries should be brought or emailed into school by Wednesday 21st February, judging will take place the next day with the winners announced on Friday 23rd February. Every entry will earn a House Point and there will be prizes and for the top entry in each phase for each House. Each of these top entries will then be put forward to find an overall top 3 entries. Al entries will be displayed around the school.

Please make sure that your entry includes your full name, class and House as they will be collected by your House Captains.

We hope you will support our Holiday Challenge, we can't wait to see what you come up with!

Yours sincerely,

























